
From:  Sunbula Azieh <sunbula.azieh@lacity.org>

Sent time:  08/07/2018 07:30:45 AM

To:  RICKARD.SEVERINSSON@kpff.com

Cc:  Christopher DeMonbrun <chris.demonbrun@lacity.org>; Albert Lew <albert.lew@lacity.org>

Subject:  Sewer Capacity Availability Request (SCAR) Ref.# 2482
 

Good morning,
 
We had received your SCAR Application -1720-1724 Vine St, 1746-1764 Ivar Ave, 6334 Yucca St, 1733-1741 Argyle. I want to let you know that our
department needs to collect gauging information to review your application.
 
The gauging process will take up to two weeks. As soon as we have those results, we will continue with this review. 
 
Please contact us at your earliest convenience if you have any question.
 
Thank you, 
Sunny

-- 
Sunbula Azieh
Wastewater Engineering Services Division ‐ LA Sanitation
City of Los Angeles ‐ Department of Public Works
2714 Media Center Dr
Los Angeles, CA 90065
E‐mail:Sunbula.Azieh@lacity.org
Tel: (323) 342-6231
Fax: (323) 342-6210

----------------------Confidentiality Notice---------------------------------------------------------------
This electronic message transmission contains information from the City of Los Angeles, which may be confidential. If you are not the intended recipient, be aware that any disclosure, copying,
distribution or use of the content of this information is prohibited.
If you have received this communication in error, please notify us immediately by e-mail and delete the original message and any attachment without reading or saving in any manner.
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